

March 24, 2016

Dear Littleton ESD Families,

We are so pleased with the response to our Littleton District of Choices campaign and exited to announce that the letters of placement were mailed today.

In January, we introduced a concept that removed our school boundaries leaving one large District boundary. The idea is to allow parents & students to select a program in any of our schools regardless of which school they live closest to. It is about exercising choice and placing students in a program that best fits the individual child. Current program choices include comprehensive K-8 programs that have always included art, music, pe & technology, an ARTS focus, a STEM Academy and a Service Learning Academy and all focus on the state standards. We know all of the school choice programs will offer excellent learning experiences for our students and are pleased at the responses and the loyalty to Littleton. We will continue to work with our families to place students in programs they are passionate about. At this point, we are working on transportation and you can expect to see information that will be sent in a separate letter along with the start and ending times of each school before the school year ends.

Should we have made an error in your child's placement or you did not receive a letter, please email registrar@littletonaz.org or call 623-478-5880 to speak with an enrollment specialist who will be able to take the information.

Thank you for choosing the Littleton District.

Most Sincerely,

Sur Garrison

Sue Garrison

Executive Director of School Support